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                                  We would like to welcome our new families to our setting. 

Thank you for all the parents that came to see us for our termly parent’s consultation. We hope you 

found this really useful. If you would like to learn and understand more about your child’s progress 

targets in relation to EYFS please ask a member of staff for a copy of your child’s folder.  We can also 

provide you with a copy of –what to expect, when. 

 

 

 

           Diwali Party 

We will have a Diwali party on Thursday 

19th of October. The children will get the 

opportunity to make diva lamps, Rangoli 

patterns and a traditional lunch. Please 

send the children in dressed for the 

occasion, if possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of our theme of the month we 
would like to invite all our children to bring 
their scooters/bicycles to the nursery -week 
beginning of 16 of October 2017. 

 

Please ensure you sign your child in and out of the nursery. 

This is a health and safety requirement and must be followed. 

 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Lost Property 
 
We have 3 boxes of lost 
property clothes. Please ask a 
member of staff to show you 
these boxes if you are missing 
something. All uncollected 
items will be donated to the 
local charity shop at the end of 
the month. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Uniform is compulsory! 

- Black trousers 

- School T-shirt/Jumper 

Spare Clothing 

At Tots and Scholars Nursery we encourage 

children to explore outdoor activities/messy play. 

Please ensure your child have two sets of spare 

clothes in their bag. 

Please ensure we have enough nappies and wipes 

for your children. 

 

  

 
 

We believe that the best advertising 
comes from our customers. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on your bill all the time when someone 

new is recommended by you

                          Focus for the month 

2+will be focusing on adding and taking away as well 

as learning to understand our feeling and emotions. 

 3+ will be focusing on similarities and differences of 

various objects.  They will also learn carry on learning 

phonics/letters from their names. 

 

 

 


